
Meeting Minutes, Westwinds Residents Organization Board of Directors 

Monday, June 6, 2022, 6:30 p.m. 

Tonight's board meeting time was completely devoted to a presentation from the San 
Jose Police Department on a Neighborhood Watch program.  Dexter Goody and Patrick 
Grimes set up.  They had posted flyers on each carport a week earlier.  Doug Lohafer 
also attended.  About five members of the police department were there.  About 50 
residents attended.  The presentation took a full hour.  At the end, they handed out 
window signs, and officers stayed after to answer questions and talk.  WRO had a 
literature table, and three people signed up to join WRO.   

July 4 is the first Monday of the next month, so we might reschedule our next board 
meeting.  It will be the last board meeting before our annual election.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Patrick Grimes 

 


